
 
**Laptops at Lunchtime 

 

 
 

We are once again offering a Laptops at Lunchtime program. This is an opportunity 

for your second to fifth graders to use the laptops once a week at lunchtime. The 

students will only be allowed to access teacher-approved websites for fun educational 

games and learning. 

 

We will be offering this program once a week starting January 9th through February 

24th. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in the program, please complete the 

following permission slip and return to your child’s teacher or place in the “Laptops at 

Lunchtime” bin located in the lobby by Friday, January 6. 

 

Grade Schedule:    Location: 

Monday  Grade 5  Classroom 

Wednesday  Grade 4  Classroom 

Thursday  Grade 2  Art Room 

Friday     Grade 3  Art Room 

 

My child_________________________________ has permission to participate in 

the Laptops at Lunchtime Program.  

 

Parent Signature__________________________________________________ 

Child’s Grade____________ Teacher______________________________ 

 

We are looking for parent volunteers to help monitor the kids during one or more of 

these laptop sessions. Participation is from 11:15-12:15. Additional details will be 

provided to volunteers. A lunchtime aide will be present in the room. 

  

Please circle week (s) and which grade you would like to monitor – or email 

hsalynda@gmail.com with your preferences.  You will receive confirmation of 

scheduled session. 
 

Week :      Grade (see schedule above): 

                 M  W  Th F 

January 9-13       5   4   2   3 

January 17-20      X   4   2   3   

January 23-27      5   4   2   3   

February 2-6       5   4   2   3   

February 6-10        5   4   2   3 

February 13-17      X   4   2   3 

February 22-24      5   4   2   3 

 

Volunteer:__________________________ Email:______________________ 

 

 

For any questions, please contact Lynda Coppola hsalynda@gmail.com or 917-608-

9884. 
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